
CALL FOR SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

Scholarships are made available by our Standing Committee to 
help active workers or students of Plecoptera, who do not have sufficient 
funds to participate in our International Symposia. The Scholarship 
Fund of the Society is supported in part by the membership dues / 
PERLA subscription and by donations made by members. The Fund is 
supporting 3 scholarships for the upcoming Montana Symposium, and 
we solicit any consideration members might give to make a donation to 
the Fund. Donations can be sent to Peter Zwick, Corresponding 
Secretary of the Society (address inside cover of this PERLA) or to the 
Managing Editor.

CALL FOR 2007 SYMPOSIUM ORGANIZER PROPOSALS

Proposals are solicited to host and organize a joint meeting of 
the XIII International Conference on Ephemeroptera and XVI 
International Plecoptera Symposium for 2007. Selection will be decided 
by the mayfly and stonefly committees during the 2004 Montana 
meeting. If you are interested in making a proposal, please contact Peter 
Zwick for guidelines before July 1, 2004.
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